
From: Sandra Hannum
To: Brown, Don
Subject: [External] Coal Ash
Date: Friday, August 7, 2020 12:09:41 PM

Dear Mr. Brown,

For the long-term protection of the environment, the Board must ensure that coal ash is not left in contact with
water. Old impoundments must not be simply capped off in place. The potential contamination of groundwater, and
ultimately, drinking water, is a large public health danger.

Transparency and accountability are of utmost importance to the public. Interested persons in the community must
have access to documentation regarding the disposition of coal ash, and a voice in protecting the environment from
toxic chemicals.

Thank you.
Regards,
Sandra Hannum
Urbana, IL
217-367-9417
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